You are invited to an online Fairhill

Children Worship & Wonder experience this Sunday at 11 am! V\\’l’dkeﬁ

We will use a video conferencing tool called Zoom to gather:

On your computer, go to www.zoom.us. Choose to “Join a \Pé‘
Meeting.” Enter the Meeting ID. You should be prompted to
download Zoom next. Enter the Password.

On your smartphone, download the Zoom app. Enter the Meeting ID: 735-805-8215
Meeting ID and Password. Password: 550943

CW&W lasts for 1 hour

How to prepare for our CW&W time:

Try out Zoom. Email or text Pastor Gena if you would like to test your connection ahead of
time. Be sure your audio and video are working. Explore how to mute and unmute your
microphone.

Gather materials for Response Time: something to use to make a “special place to be with God”
(arug, a hand towel, a chair) and something to work with (art materials, play-doh, reading).

You may want to light a Christ candle as we read the Bible together. If so, gather a candle and
something with which to light it.

Gather items for a Feast (water, bread or crackers, fruit, cheese — or just one of these)

Find a quiet space in your home (free of as many distractions as possible) to settle with your
family and your computer or phone.

Notes for Using Zoom:

When it is time to hear the Story, | will ask you to mute your microphones so that we can focus
on the Story. | will direct and remind us about whether our microphones should be on or
muted throughout our session.

If you are not comfortable being seen, you can join by Audio only.

For Connections with Adults Only

If you are joining us as an adult without children present, you are most welcome! We ask that you follow
these few adaptations:

Allow the kids to respond to the Wondering questions verbally.

Be prepared with "work" for the Response Time - something that lets you express how you feel
about the Story or what you would like to tell God about this week. This signals to the children that
this "work" is indeed important for all of us.

During the Feast, you will enter into a "Breakout Room" in Zoom. In that "room," you will be able to
talk with the other adults on the call. You might share your Wondering answers or just have time to
chat about your lives. The kids will have their own space to visit with each other. We will come
back together for our closing song and blessing.


http://www.zoom.us/

